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TELEPHONE 328 SHERBROOKE ST. WEST

UPTOWN 6800 MONTREAL

4th February, 1922.

Sir Arthur w. Currie, LL.D.,
Principal of McGill University, 

MONTREAL.

Sir,

I have the honour to request your 

your picture In the "Annual" lor 1923» 

obliged If you coula forward a copy of

permission to Insert 

ana should be greatly 

a recent photograph.

Yours faithfully,

Editor-in-Chi^T


